
Dear Parent or Guardian,

Thank you for choosing Creative Christian Childcare and Preschool to serve the needs of  
your family. 

We look forward to many years of  growing and learning together as we endeavor to provide 
the best quality, Christ-centered care possible.

We want to take special care of  your families needs, so for your child’s safety and health, 
please fill out the enclosed forms.  Many of  these forms are required by the Department of  
Children and Families, so make sure you fill them out in an accurate and timely manner.

If  you are receiving W-2 Shares you will need to give your case worker the Center’s Provider 
Number:  9000587719 / 001

If  your tuition is Private Pay or you are responsible for a Co-Pay, you will need an 
authorization form not included in the packet.

This initial process may be time consuming but it is all about the safety and well being of  
each child and family.

If  you would have any questions about any of  the forms, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly at 414-207-5495.

We look forward to serving you and your family.

Sincerely,

Lori Wilke
Center Director

Enclosures

9455 N 76th St
Milwaukee, WI 53223

T 414-362-0132

www.c3tots.com
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